
Organiser’s report 

Just a note to say thank you to everyone who came to the Tankersley events. I hope everyone 

enjoyed the woods and the courses set by Simon Baston.  It’s a pity that it warmed up on Sunday as 

the car park field was much less slippery when frozen for the night event. I apologise to anyone with 

a filthy car and hope no serious damage was done. With nearly 400 competitors for the Sunday and 

73 at the night event, we only just anticipated the numbers on each course. Many thanks to those 

that gave up their maps at the end of the morning, to allow others to have the run of their choice. If 

you gave yours up and would like a replacement map then email or phone with your address and 

course. 

As usual the events would not have been possible without the help of all the SYO volunteers, so 

thank you to all of them. 
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